
Expression of Interest (EOI)

TechnipFMC is a  global leader in 
oil and gas projects, technologies, 
systems and services. Our 
integrated offerings range from 
individual products and services to 
fully integrated solutions with a 
single interface to ensure seamless 
execution. We provide expertise 
across three distinct segments: 
subsea, onshore/offshore, and 
surface technologies.

For ongoing Projects in Guyana, 
TechnipFMC will be providing 
Enhanced Vertical Deepwater 
Trees (EVDTs), Tooling, Manifolds, 
Controls and Tie-in Equipment. 

As a result of our commitment to 
the development of the people and 
utilization of the resources in the 
countries where we operate and to 
support our current & future 
operations in-country, we are 
inviting companies to submit an 
Expression of Interest (EOI) for the 
upcoming opportunities in the 
area(s), as listed below. The 
supply/service(s) would be 
performed in Guyana to support 
our in-country operations.

EOI Requirements

Interested companies are required to:

• Register with the Centre For Local 
Business Development (CLBD) in 
Guyana

Proof of CLBD Registration must be 

supplied with your submission – copy 

of confirmation email or 

image/snapshot of supplier’s profile.

• Submit which Category/EOI Package ID 
that your company can service

• Submit a company profile inclusive of full 
contact details, physical address, Tax 
Identification No. (TIN), VAT, details on 
any joint ventures, partnerships, etc. that 
are part of your organization’s structure.

• Submit relevant experience providing 
product/services listed below including 
clients and references

In-country(Guyana) resources – key 

personnel /key equipment per category 

indicated (existing inventory)/key 

facilities(current) must be provided as 

part of EOI submission

• Comply with all related requirements of 
the Government of the Republic of 
Guyana

Note:  Additional documentation /information 

may be requested as applicable during the 

qualification stages for the selected companies

Submissions

This notice is a Request for 
Expression of Interest ONLY and 
not a Request for Proposals. 
Companies expressing an interest 
in supplying the services listed, are 
required to submit the EOI 
packages by the submittal date to:

GuyanaSupplierDevelopment
@technipfmc.com

Note: This request for EOI is not an 

invitation to tender for the required 

services and there is no commitment or 

obligation, implied or otherwise, for 

TechnipFMC to issue a tender or enter 

into a contract. Participation in this EOI 

exercise does not construe or imply any 

commitment to any party, or entitle any 

party to any indemnity or any form of 

payment from TechnipFMC.

NOTE:
TechnipFMC acknowledges the responses to the individual EOI’s published in October 2020. Notwithstanding, given the
environment in which we operate in today - COVID 19 and lower commodity prices we took the opportunity to rethink our
strategy to ensure the most cost effective solution was utilized as we move forward with the development of our services
base in Guyana as part of our long term commitment and development plans for Guyana and our client.
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